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We have a business since 1981 passed on to our son in 2010 so going on
2nd generation maybe his son will want the business. We disagree with
the cap and trade bill you are trying to pass. It will run our business
out , you have already passed the Corporate activity tax on us without
our vote , please do not do this again it should be brought up to the
people to vote not just the legislature voting on it. This will destroy
so many business's is that want you want for Oregon , cause without all
those business in Oregon our state will be hurting and people will have
to move. Thanks for your time.
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